
Salisbury Methodist Church 
Notices for this week – November 12th 2023 

 

Sunday 12th  
10.30    Remembrance Sunday  

Streamed service led by Revd Anna Bishop - CHYPS 
3.00       Mixed Blessings 
4.00      Click! Faith through photos in Room 1 – All are warmly welcome, 
 

Monday 13th 
5.30 – 7.30  The Listening Place 
 

Tuesday 14th 
10.00 Toddlers 
2.15 Sarum Fellowship – An open meeting where all are welcome. 
 

Wednesday 15th 
9.45 – 10.15 Church Prayer Group 
10.00 -12.00 Coffee in the welcome area & Fairtrade  
10.00 -12.00 The Listening Place 
10.30 Belletones 
6.00 Beavers 
6.30 Cubs 
7.30 Scouts 
 

Thursday 16th 
2.30 – 4.30    CAMEO – All Welcome 
6.00 Rainbows 
6.30 Brownies 
 

Friday 17th 
10.00 Toddlers 
6.30 Guides & Rangers   
 

Saturday 18th  
10.00 -12.00 The Listening Place  
10.00 -12.00 Coffee in the welcome area & The Food Bank 
  

Sunday 19th  
8.00     Holy Communion led by Revd Anna Bishop 
9.00     Church Family Breakfast 
10.30   Streamed service led by Revd David Hollingsworth      
             Church Anniversary - All Age 

A Singing Group is needed to help make the Church Anniversary next Sunday a 
suitably celebratory occasion. There will be one rehearsal on Friday 17th 
November at 8pm and all are welcome. Any questions speak to Jonathan. 
 

Stop press: Carol Singing at Waitrose in aid of Action for Children, Sunday 3rd 
December, 12.30 after morning worship.  We need a wonderful group of singers 
as last year, so please put the date in your diaries.  All welcome! 
   

This year's Carol Service Choir rehearsals will be at 8pm on the Thursday 
evenings 23rd & 30th November 7th & 14th December, followed by the service 
at 6pm on Sunday 17th December. All ages and stages welcome (minimum of 
three rehearsals). It's useful to know how many scores to print, so do please let 
Jonathan know if you plan to join. 
 

Get Connected The final session for tech help will be on Tuesday 21st November 
from 2-4 pm in the Welcome Area. All welcome. 
 

Wiltshire Air Ambulance recycling scheme in Salisbury is closing. But we are 
looking at other ways of recycling. Watch for further details.  
 

The Peace Vigil for Israel-Palestine will be held in the Sanctuary on Sunday 
November 26th from 3.00 to 3.30 pm.  You are invited to join us to remember all 
in Israel/Palestine and elsewhere in the world involved in ongoing conflict. 
 

Christian Aid envelopes (with a gift aid attachment) for their Emergency Appeal 
for Gaza are available in the pews today and can be returned to SMC any time 
between now and Nov 26.  Christian Aid and its partners have been working in 
I/P since the 1950s 
 

Prayers for Justice and Peace at the Cathedral on Wednesday November 15, 
from 12.00 to 12.30 pm. 
 

Hakuna Matata Choir Advance notice that a vibrant choir of 15 children and 4 
adults from Kenya are hoping to visit our church on June 29th to July 1st July 
2024. Funds are being raised for a Kenyan orphanage. We will need 
approximately 10 host families for 3 or 4 nights. If this is something you or your 
friends would like to consider please talk to Judy Johnson. 
 

NATIVITY on the GREEN 2023 ‘MICHAEL MOUSE’ FRIDAY 15th DECEMBER at 
6pm HAMPTON PARK PAVILION, BISHOPDOWN. Short rehearsals: FRIDAY 24th 
NOVEMBER 6pm at BEMERTON MC and FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER 6pm at 
HAMPTON PARK PAVILION. STILL NEEDED are Animals, Mary & Joseph, 
Shepherd(s), King(s). ALL AGES WELCOME/NO WORDS TO LEARN! 
If you can help with this exciting mission please contact Linda Hayman: mob: 
07818 818247 email: outreachworker@salisburymethodist.org.uk Many thanks. 
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